
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Postponement Notice for  
5-Year BA-LL.B. Programme Entrance Test  

Session-2022 
 

It is notified for information of all concerned that, in response to the communication 

form UGC vide D.O.No.2-64/2022 (CPP-II) dated July 12, 2022, the Entrance Test 

for 5-Year BA-LL.B. Programme which was scheduled to be held on July 20, 2022 at 

03:20 PM has been postponed. This is in view of the delay in CBSE result which is 

expected to be declared in this month reveals the communication from UGC. Afresh 

date shall be notified accordingly. 

 Sd/- 
                (Prof. M Farooq Mir) 

                           Director 
    (Directorate of Admissions &  

      Competitive Examinations) 

No.F (5-Year BA-LL.B.-KUET-2022) DACE/KU/22 
Dated: 18-07-2022  
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